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Texas – Hurricane Ike - UPDATE
 

In response to Hurricane Ike the Texas Commissioner of Insurance, Mike Geeslin, issued Bulletin #B-0062-08 which applied to Insureds who are located along the Texas Coast and in numerous counties.

The following directives applied to all insurance companies writing Property and Casualty Insurance in the State of Texas including Workers’ Compensation carriers:
 

· Insurers should not re-rate, cancel, nonrenew, or refuse to provide coverage solely to an individual’s status as a victim or evacuee of Hurricane Ike. 

· Insurers should not change policyholders’ rating classifications or increase their insurance rates solely because they are the victims or evacuees of Hurricane Ike. 

This directive has been extended to November 6, 2008 unless renewed or terminated.

If you have any questions, please direct them to your Program Manager.
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